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DCS BULLETIN
May 4, 2022
Dear Parents & Guardians,

Greetings of Peace!

We do understand that the Governor has released an Executive Order regarding the
mask mandate for indoor and outdoor activities on the island. We are pleased with the
development. However, we wish to inform you that Dominican Catholic School
will continue to implement the wearing of masks policy. This means that students,
teachers, staff, administrators, and parents are still required to wear masks during on
campus indoor and outdoor activities. This applies to visitors as well.

Since many of our students and some staff are not vaccinated and there are still
COVID19 positive cases on the island, the school has decided to retain the policy on
the wearing of masks till further notice for everyone’s protection and safety.

We are hoping for your usual kind understanding and support. Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

g/i’ era
rincipal




